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 March 2024 Newsletter 
 

This month we will be celebrating St David’s Day, St Patrick’ Day, Comic Relief, British Science Week, World 
Book Day as well as Mother’s Day preparations.  Lots to keep us busy.    
  

Our last day of term is  Wednesday 27th March (Thursday 28th March is an Inset Day – No School) and return 
back Monday 15th April – please note our dates are different from the primary school 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you to everyone who has so far brought back their 
many items in their tub together with their sponsored 
form/money.  If you haven’t as yet returned yours then 
please could you do so as soon as possible. Thank you. 
 
 

  

 
 

 

 
 

  

 
 

It is World Book Day on Thursday March 7th  – an 
International event to celebrate books, authors and 
encourage young people to discover the joy of 
reading. 
 
The aim is to help everyone to understand how 
enjoyable reading is with vouchers given out to help 
make sure each child can have a book of their own. 
 

We will not be dressing up for World Book Day this 
year, but would ask all parents to please take a 
photograph of their children reading their favourite 
book.   

 

THANK YOU 

 
The staff would like to take this opportunity to thank all 
the parents for their continued support with all our 
Fundraising initiatives.  
 
Our thanks to Amelia and Bethany who have really taken 
the Baton this year and have breathed some much needed 
life into all the Fundraising ideas. 
 
The most recent Quiz night was yet another success with 
the funds being raised all being ploughed back into our 
pre-school. 
 
The ladies are organising a Mothers Day gift set 
comprising of DIY card and cupcake kits costing £5, they 
will be on sale from Monday 4th to Friday 8th 2024.  

 
The staff as always are also doing a Mothers Day craft 
which the children are in the process of doing and 
enjoying. 

 

        
 
 
 
A reminder that the road up to the pre-school is NOT 
for the use of drop-off or collection of children. 
 
This is a private road. It is therefore imperative that this 
road remains clear at ALL times. 

 

 

 

Friday 15th March – Comic Relief 

w/c 4th Mar – v               w/c 11th March – w 
w/c 18th March – x         w/c 25th March  - y, z 
 

Thursday – March 7th 

We hope you will all join us on Red Nose and 

donate to a very worth cause – Comic Relief. 
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